Financial Responsibility

The School District determines and approves annually the materials in addition to curriculum costs that will be
utilized to facilitate learning within its Schools.

I understand that I am financially responsible for any charges the school may assess for, but not limited to, lost
textbooks, lost or damaged iPad and related components, library books, cafeteria fees, extracurricular activities,
fundraising, and NSF check fees. I shall also be responsible for all reasonable costs of the collection of this
account, which may include, but is not limited to, late fees, client collection fees, collection agency fees,
reasonable attorney fees, and court costs on any outstanding balance.

Meal Benefit applications for Free and Reduced priced meals will be available in July prior to the first day of
school. The Child Nutrition Department will notify families when the application is open. The application link

can be found at under the Meal Benefit Application
(Free and Reduced Meals) tab.

Eligibility results will be emailed or mailed. You will also have the option to print the meal eligibility letter to
keep for your records. Only one application per household is needed.

Important: A new application must be filled out each year for meal benefits to continue. Meal benefits begin
when the application is approved. Applications in other languages will be provided upon request to the Child
Nutrition Department.



